
Tarrytown Uses Recycled Paper 

              
 
 

VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 
ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD – REGULAR MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 20, 2016 
VILLAGE HALL – 8:00 P.M. 

 
 

CONTINUED 

 
1. 28 Grove Street   ARB approval for the installation of a bamboo fence. 

(Stachowiak/Lupo Residence) 
 ADJOURNED 

 

2. 37 Mallard Rise   ARB approval to install a six foot high fence on the sides of 
(Schmidt Residence)  the property. 
 

3. 60 Sheldon Avenue  ARB approval to install solar panels on the roof. 
(Dente Residence) 
 

NEW 
 

4. 15 Grove Street   ARB “Certificate of Appropriateness” to change the exterior 
(Osterman Residence)  paint color of the house. 
 

5. 23 Independence Street  ARB approval to change front doors to garage. 
(Zara Residence) 
ADJOURNED 
 

6. 22 John Street   Amend ARB approval for renovation of walkway to porch  
(Kar Residence)   cellar, replacement of rail with steel fence, installation of  
     stone coping on retaining wall/concrete steps, color of 
     wooden step treads and color of front door. 
 

7. 227 Crest Drive   ARB approval for an addition, porch, siding and new 
(Williams Residence)  windows. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


